
🏀 Little Bearcat Basketball Announcement🏀

This year, Little Bearcats will play their games before the high school
games!

📣 Admission to Little Bearcat games is FREE.
(However, admission is required for high school games if you wish to stay.)

📌Who: Grades K-4
📅When:

● Friday, January 17th at 1:30 PM
● Saturday, January 25th at 11:00 AM (before junior varsity games)

Please be sure to have your child at the gym by the times above to ensure
they get to play.

📍Where: Lavina Gymnasium

👤 Person in Charge: Miss Kirch
📞 Questions? Call the office at 636-2761

Looking forward to seeing you there! Go Little Bearcats!🐾


